
ISSUED: February 7, 2018

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

UM 1856

In the Matter of

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC
COMPANY

Energy Storage Proposals and Revised

Energy Storage Potential Evaluation.

MEMORANDUM

The purpose of this memorandum is to determine the availability of parties to reschedule
a Commissioner workshop. Currently, the workshop is scheduled for February 20,
2018—the first business day after Staff and intervenors file their reply testimony on

February 16,2018.

In order to give the Commissioners time to review in advance the opening positions of all

parties, the Commissioners would like to reschedule the workshop to one of the following

dates:

• Tuesday, February 27 from 1:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

• Monday, March 5 from 9:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

• Tuesday, March 6 from 9:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

The parties are directed to confer and report to the Administrative Hearings Division by
Monday, February 12, 2018, of their preferred date.

Dated at Salem, Oregon, this 7 day of February, 2018.

Michael Grant
Chief Administrative Law Judge


